
 
 
  Hello Kindergarten Families!  
Welcome to the River West Park School Community! We know that starting 
Kindergarten is a milestone in your child’s life, as well as your own. It marks your child’s 
first step towards independence along the road to academics. It is a time of excitement 
and sometimes, many questions, so we wanted to reach out and introduce ourselves as 
representatives of the River West Park Parent Council. 
 
 Our parent council consists of parents and guardians of children who attend RWP 
School. We are a small and mighty group of volunteers who meet monthly to see where 
we can enrich the lives of both the students and staff at our school. We donate our time 
and energy in multiple areas such as landscaping, school furniture, recess equipment, 
Chromebooks or community events such as the Meet the Teacher Night, Teacher 
Appreciation Week and End of Year BBQ. During a normal year we also run an optional 
hot lunch program, which offers a healthy hot lunch to students once or twice a month at 
minimal cost to you.  

 
We should also mention we have an ongoing fundraiser with Mabel’s Label’s 
(https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support). As you start this new journey, 
labels will be your best friend! If you are looking for personalized, durable labels, this is a 
super easy option. Simply select the River West Park Parent Council (RWPPC) while 
shopping, and you’re done! Items are shipped directly to your home, while supporting 
the school!  
 
 We encourage you to fully enjoy all that RWP offers. We are available at any time to 
answer any questions, or to hear any suggestions that you may have that may also 
enhance our school community. We are available at rwppc@hotmail.com, on Instagram 
@rwp_pc and on Facebook at River West Park Parent Council. We encourage families to 
join us at our monthly meetings to learn about current events in the school and help 
foster our community climate. Our first meeting date will be emailed out to families at 
the beginning of September. Enjoy this very special time in your child’s life, and once 
again, welcome to RWP School!  
Thanks, Megan Brown & Janice Wyant 
Outgoing RWPPC President & Vice President   
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